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                     Warsaw, April 2012 
 

 
Dear Handball Friends, 

 
The Polish Handball Federation kindly informs that, as in the past two years, in close co-

operation with the University of Physical Education and Sport would like to organize an 
international, integration  handball  training  camp  for  young  girls, born 1998 and younger 
in the period 07 – 17 August 2012. This “summer handball camp” is organized under the 
patronage of the European Handball Federation (EHF). 

 
Place of the camp:  University of Physical Education and Sport in Gdansk, 

    80-336 Gdansk; Kazimierza Gorskiego Str. 8 
The nearest airport  Gdansk ca 10 km 
Arrival date   07 August 2012 (first meal – lunch)  
Departure date    17 August 2012 (last meal – breakfast) 
Correspondence address AWFiS Gdansk 

    Kazimierza Górskiego Str. 1 
    80-336 Gdansk 
    Poland 

Contact person   Mr. Marek ZABCZYNSKI 
Phone no. +48 58 554 72 73  Fax no. +48 58 552 17 92  
Mobile no. +48 603 766 393  E-mail  marzab@awf.gda.pl 

 
The organizer of this camp guarantees: 

- boarding and lodging in double rooms (shower equipped),  
- use of facilities as sport halls, open courts, athletic and football stadiums,      

fitness etc, 
- participation in handball tournament, 
- activities on the beach and time for relaxation,  
- visit to the sailing centre and introductory sailing course, 
- cultural program (sightseeing, disco). 

The coaches of the participating teams will have possibilities to take part in a seminar and 
demonstration of lectures on the subject of youth handball with participation of one/two 
EHF lecturer/s.  
Daily cost (including all above mentioned services) per day and per person is 32 € (thirty 
two Euro); 10 days = 320 € per person 
Participating teams cover themselves costs of travel to and from place of the camp. 
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The organizers have already arranged hotel reservation for ca 120  participants – number of 
places is limited. 

 
We kindly inform that all handball clubs (schools) interested in taking part in the camp 
should send to Polish Handball Federation (e-mail: zprp@zprp.org.pl ) enclosed application 
form not later than 14th  of May 2012,    
 
The  applicants  will  be informed on their acceptance to the camp in Gdansk no later than  
31st of May 2012.  
 
The clubs (schools) - participants of the camp should pay total costs of stay in Gdansk into 
below mentioned bank account by 21st of June 2012. 
 
Polish Handball Federation - address: Pulawska Str. 300, 02-819 Warszawa)  
bank account: 
DZ Bank Polska - bank address: Plac Pilsudskiego 3, 00-078 Warszawa 
BIC/SWIFT:  GENOPLPW  
IBAN: 40 1740 0006  0000 3000 0044 5700 
    
On behalf of the organizers of this camp the Polish Handball Federation cordially and 
warmly invites youth handball clubs (schools) interested in participation in our 
international, friendly camp to come to Poland and meet friends from different countries 
and spend together a very attractive and pleasant time in the nice town of Gdansk. 

 
With best regards, 
 
 

Organizers: 
Polish Handball Federation 

University of Physical Education and Sport in Gdansk 
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